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STATEMENT OF NEED

AND REASONABLENESS

The Bureau of Mediation Services is proposing that Minnesota Rules

part 5520.0129, subpart 8; 5520.0250, subpart 3; 5520.0400; and

5520.0500, sUbpart 7; be repealed. The proposed repeal is needed

and reasonable inasmuch as the legislation which necessitated the

rules was repealed by the legislature during the 1990 session.

This document is made available electronically by the Minnesota Legislative Reference Library as part of an 
ongoing digital archiving project. http://www.leg.state.mn.us/lrl/sonar/sonar.asp 


